
 
               
 
 
 

12 Courtenay Hill, Newry, Co Down, BT34 2EA 

Phone:  (028) 3026 2175 

 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Principal: Mrs M Monaghan MEd (Educational Management) PQHNI 

E-mail: mmonaghan771@c2kni.net 

 20 August 2021 

Dear Parents 
 

I hope you are having a lovely summer holiday. Following issuance of DE guidance 

for the reopening of schools, I can confirm that pupils will be able to take 

school bags and lunch boxes to school this year. I realise that this has been a 

burning question in many homes in recent weeks. 

Primary 1 Book Bag will be available to purchase from the school office from 

Tuesday 24 August. 

Further communication regarding back to school arrangements will be issued 

next Tuesday 24 August. 
 

Can parents please change the classes of the child(ren) to their new teacher 

this year on the Primary 365 School app. Tap on the 3 dots on the top right 

hand side, select Parents and then the Class Teacher. This will ensure you 

receive up-to-date messages next week. New pupils for Nursery and Primary 1 

should also change their app to the Teacher for the coming academic year. 

 

If you have any queries, contact the school office on Tuesday 24 August. 

I am looking forward to seeing everyone again very soon. 

 

Yours in Partnership   
Mrs Monaghan 

 


